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Recently Deceased

Margaret Smyth 

Patricia Brazil 

Margaret Doyle 

Mary Mc Cabe 

Carol O Riordan 

Anniversaries

Rita O Loughlin 

Margaret Griffin 

Brian Mc Kiernan 

Ted O Connor 

Mary Madden 

Michael Sheehan 

A Pastoral Letter for the Season of Creation 
2021 The Cry of the Earth – The Cry of the Poor 

By Archbishop Dermot Farrell Copies now 
available in the Parish Office price 2.50 

Crosscare Annual Collection 

The Annual Collection for Crosscare the social support 
agency of the Archdiocese of Dublin will take 
place at all Masses this weekend It will  replace 
the normal Share Collection. Through their 
services for Homeless. Youth, Migrants and 
Refugees, Crosscare focuses on helping people 
and families when they need it most or when 
they cant find support anywhere else. In their 
Community Foodbanks and Cafes they  provice 
food parcels and nuritious meals every day. 
Demand for  their services  continues to  
increase as the pandemic has impacted the most 
vulnerable in our parishes and communities .

           Please give what you can at any of our
Masses  this  weekend  or  online  at
www.cosscare.ie or  there  are  white
envelopes at in porch for you to post
your donations 

10am  Mass  Sunday  19th &  26th

September
Please  note  due  to  children
from  Bishop  Galvin  School
making  their  Confirmation
here at  10am on Sunday 19th

and 26th September no one can
attend 10am Mass on either of
these  Sundays  only  the
children and their families will
be allowed in so please come to
either  6.30pm  Mass  on
Saturday  18th or  25th

September  or 12pm Mass  on
Sunday 19th or 26th September
you  can  of  course  watch  the
10am  Mass  online  if  you
prefer

The Local Conference of the St Vincent De Paul
Society wish to acknowledge with thanks your

continued support to them Amount Donated during
August was 1205.00 You can still leave your

donations in safe at back of church. we ask if you
can to use the Blue envelopes on tables in Church
for your donations and place envelopes in Safe at

back of Church

What is a Retrouvaille Programme?
The word Retrouvaille™ (pronounced re-tro-vi

with a long i.) is a French word meaning
rediscovery. The programme offers tools needed

to rediscover a loving marriage relationship.
NEXT VIRTUAL PROGRAMME

Phase 1: A Virtual Weekend 21st - 24th October
2021

Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd October
(evenings)

Saturday 23rd and Sunday 24th October
(full days)

Phase 2: Online Post Weekend Sessions
Wednesday evenings, 8pm-10pm

Commencing 27th October and running for 12
weeks until the 12th January 2022

The programme costs €150 per couple

To register your interest:
https://www.retrouvaille.ie/register_int

erest.php

New Church Attendance
Numbers

From Monday 6th

September we are
allowed to have 50%

capacity attending Mass
and other ceremonies

here in  Church so there
will be no more draws for
weekend Masses and you
will not have to wait to

receive a text telling you
to come to mass at

weekend we will have a
capacity to seat 350 so

everyone who wishes to
come to any of our

Masses should be able to
attend just come along to

the mass you normally
attend we are delighted

we can now
accommodate a larger

number and from
October 22nd we can
hopefully have full

churches again. Alleluia
Alleluia Alleluia !!

We wish all the boys and girls
who will  receive their 1st Holy
Communion and Confirmation

here over the next week the
very best  of luck as they finally

get to have their special day 

1st Holy Communions will
take place here on Monday
20th Sept Tuesday 21st Sept

Thursday 23rd Sept and
Friday 24th Sept at 10.00am

There will be no 9.30am Mass
on these days so please do not

come to church access will
only be allowed to those

making 1st Holy Communion
and their Guests

Confirmations will take place
on Sat 18th Sept Sunday 19th

Sept Sat 25th Sept & Sunday
26th Sept all at 10.00am 

Wednesday 22nd Sept at
2.30pm 

 No one can attend these
masses only those who are
being confirmed and their

parents and guests you can of

course still watch the
ceremonies online

    THE PARISH OFFICE IS OPEN MONDAY TO FRIDAY 9AM TO 12PM FOR MASS BOOKINGS AND MASS CARDS OR YOU CAN 
EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or ph Catherine 087 6174498 CRA Number 2001616  

http://www.cosscare.ie/
https://www.retrouvaille.ie/register_interest.php
https://www.retrouvaille.ie/register_interest.php

